CANISIUS COLLEGE

BUFFALO, NEW YORK 14208 (716) 883-7000.

OFFICE COF PRESIDEN.T
July 18, 1977

Mr. Raymond Woodrow : y
Assistant for Special Studies
Princeton University. -
P.0. Box 36

Prlnceton, NJ 08540 '

Dear Mr. Woodrow:

I found your presentatlon on patents and coPyrlghts at the recent
NCURA District II meetlng very helpful and enllghtenlng

. Canlslus-College ig in the-p;ocess of adopting a patent_and copy-
right policy. With a primarily teaching faculty, we do not have need

af an elaborate statement, vet we feel the need to adopt a general
guldellne. : s :

I wondered if you Were.familiaf'Withamy:pamphletsor books whtich
could assist us in drafting a policy. 1If you are familiar with any

recent collections of university patent pollc1es, these would be of
particular interest.

' Thank you for any assistance. .

Slncerely, _

Ll W'

Ann Burke Schott
Grant Services Officer

sf




